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18 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Victoria,  
 
Re: Recognition of the International Arab Baccalaureate 
 
I am very pleased to confirm that Cardiff University will consider applications from students presenting the 
International Arab Baccalaureate (IAB), for undergraduate programmes where there are no subject-specific 
requirements. All applications will be considered on a case-by-case basis.  
 
A general grade equivalency to A-Level requirements is given below:  
 
AAA – 93% 
AAB – 90% 
ABB – 87% 
BBB – 84% 
 
Applicants should refer to the University website for detailed information on all available undergraduate 
programmes, including full entry requirements: https://www.cardiff.ac.uk/study/undergraduate 
 
In addition to meeting all academic requirements, IAB students will also be required to meet the 
University’s English language requirements. A list of recognised qualifications and scores can be found on 
the University website. 
 
Acceptance of the IAB will be reviewed periodically in line with University policy.  
 
Should you require any further information about Cardiff University, please do not hesitate to contact the 
International Office: 
Email: International@cardiff.ac.uk 
Telephone: +44 (0)29 20874432 
 
We look forward to welcoming IAB students to study at Cardiff University.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Rhys Evans        
 
Rhys Evans 
Regional Manager – Middle East and Africa  
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